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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

Subject : HBF Recruit Graduation, Badge Pinning, and Awards Ceremony – June 3, 2022 

 

Contact : Amy Conlin, Community Risk Reduction Specialist, Humboldt Bay Fire, (707) 601-6724 
 

 

Humboldt Bay Fire personnel, their families, the public, and the media are invited to join us on Friday, June 3, 

2022 at Humboldt Bay Fire Station 1 at 4:00p.m. for our recruit graduation, badge pinning, and awards 

ceremony.  

 

During this time we will be recognizing personnel for Paramedic Accreditations, Promotions, Completion of the 

HBF Recruit Academy, and all of our 2019 and 2021 HBF Award Winners.  

 

There will be cake at the conclusion of the ceremony. We hope to see you there! 

 

Media Personnel: please reach out with any questions and to let us know if you plan to attend.  
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